FRANK H. WALSH

P.O. BOX 30
PHONE 303-522-1839
STERLING, COLORADO 80751
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Mr. D. V. Rogers, Director

State of Colorado

0i1 and Gas Conservation Commission

Room 237, Columbine Building

1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203 2
Re: Kirk #3-

17-9N-53W, Logan County

Gentlemen:

With reference to your letter of April 6, 1972,
this is to advise that this well has not yet been
permanently abandoned, but will be in the near future.

Yours truly,
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Frank H. Walsh
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